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I object to Policy W4 Brooklands Farm because of the destruction and loss of needed green space and open land in 
Whitstable. The negative impact on wildlife not only due to the loss of habitat but with the increase of the housing 
development will be catastrophic. It will bring an increase in traffic and pollution, having a negative impact on health 
and well being of the population of Whitstable and surrounding areas.  
Whitstable already has an unacceptable level of sewage discharge into the sea and this development would only add 
pressure to the failing system. Not to mention the issue of an on going flooding problem in the area.  
Lack of proper infrastructure would add to traffic especially on route to Canterbury and Chestfield. I object to this 
development. 
 
Andy potten 
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